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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am a local resident and I object to the Development Consent Order application by
Riveroak Strategic Partners. I am opposed to night flights, concerned about noise and
pollution, and don't believe in the viability of Manston; furthermore as we are in the
middle of a climate emergency, opening a new airport is a terrible idea - we should have
fewer flights, not more.

Yours faithfully,

Michelle Thomas
-- 
Michelle Thomas




